
 

 
 

 

 

Sunday, May 4, 2025 

 

“GOD OF RENEWAL” 
 

 
Titus 3:1-11, page 998 

 
Pastor Joey Wright 

 
 

 
 

 

400 North Haledon Avenue 
North Haledon, NJ  07508 
973.427.1418 ~ therockpoint.org 



 
 

WELCOME ROCKPOINT! 
We pray that you will have a meaningful encounter with God as we 
worship our Lord together!  Please join us in Fellowship Hall for a time of 
coffee and bagels immediately following the service this morning. We 
extend a special welcome to anyone visiting with us today!   
 
KIDS WORSHIP:  Kids will enjoy our ministries designed for every age to 
learn more about Jesus!  Pebbles Nursery is for children ages birth-2 
and is located in Room 101.  Preschool ROCK is available for preschool 
children ages 2-5 throughout the service in Room 103.  Children in 
grades K-5 are welcome at Kid’s ROCK located in our Lower Level, Room 
B01. They are dismissed after participating in morning worship.  Safe and 
secure check in for ages 2-5th grade is located in our lobby.  Guests are 
invited to attend!  SUNDAY SCHOOL for children K-12 begins at 11:15am on 
Sunday mornings.  ROCK YOUTH GROUP:  Middle School 5-7pm, High 
School 7-9pm on Sunday evenings.  MOTHER/INFANTS ROOM:  Room 213 

 
PRAYER AND PRAISE 

 

Pray for Faith Noah who has now slipped into a semiconscious 
state and pray for comfort and peace for the family during this 
difficult time. 
 

Pray for healing and recovery for Pastor Ken and Carolyn 
Vander Wall who were struck by a car this past week.   
 

Mark Knorr would like to thank the congregation for the cards of 
sympathy received on the passing of his brother, Gary, as well as 
the "Get Well" greetings he received on his recent surgical 
procedure.  A very special "Thank-you" to Rachel Denekamp and 
Angel for the special visits and beautiful cards and bookmark -- 
so very thoughtful!!  What a blessing!! 
 

Keith Tanis was readmitted to the hospital this week for fluid in 
his lungs and further testing. Pray for wisdom for the doctors to 
find a cause of Keith’s illness. 
 

Continue to pray for strength and healing for Marge Balkema 
after her stroke. 

Pray for a complete recovery for Rick Camacho and Dave 
Lyman after recent surgeries. 
 

 

 



 
Continue to pray for healing and strength for Staci Speranza, 
who is struggling with lung issues. 
 

Pray for comfort, strength and healing for those with cancer: 
Michael Ays, Tara Breur, Luann De Young, Faith Noah, Lorinda 
Leon, Lynn Stalter, and Marina.
 

Pray for our shut in members and for those with ongoing medical 
concerns, such as Ruth Aupperlee, Joanne de Bruyn, Sue Ann 
Dyk, Marilyn Gardenier, Phyllis Schuurman, and Audrey Vogel. 

ROCKPOINT NEWS 
 
CONGREGATIONAL MEETING:  TODAY we will hold a brief 
Congregational Meeting following the morning service to 
present the details of the call we extended to Pastor Erik 
Pluemer and to vote YES/NO.  Absentee ballots are available. 
 
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL: K-12 students join us TODAY for a special 
end of year Sunday School celebration in the Pavilion!  
 

SAVE THE DATE!  All are invited to Rockpoint’s Annual Church 
Picnic on Sunday, June 8.  Stay for some good food and 
fellowship immediately following our morning worship 
service! 
 

PRAYER MEETING:  Join us every 2nd Wednesday of the month 
at Hillcrest at 7pm and every 4th Wednesday of the month @ 
Windmere (Holland Home) at 7pm to gather together and 
pray.  See Karen Knorr if you have any questions. 
 

REGISTER FOR CROSSROADS TODAY! Registration forms are 
available on our website at www.therockpoint.org.   
 

Join our talented Crossroads Drama cast in 
the production of Alice in Wonderland, Jr. at 
7pm on Thursday, May 15 and Friday, May 16 
and 3 & 7pm on Saturday, May 17.  Invite your 

friends and neighbors – admission is FREE! 
 



 

                 

*Church office hours will be limited this week.  Contact your 
district elder or deacon if you need assistance. 
 

Coffee and bagels will not be served next Sunday, May 11 to 
give the mothers on our Fellowship Team a well-deserved day 
off!   

2024-25 COUNCIL MEMBERS 
Elders    Deacons 

     Steve Peters, President     Nick Vander Plaat, Chairperson 
    Allan Mulcock, Clerk  Pam Reitsma (E-M), Secretary 

Chip Amerman (A-D)          Curtis Carlough, Treasurer 
     Keith Tanis (E-M)  Aaron McCombs (A-D) 

Al Lindsay (N-S)                       Steve Lagerveld (N-S) 
Greg Golden (T-Z)    Bob Genuario (T-Z) 

 

NEW HOPE FOOD PANTRY is looking for food pantry donations 
of: fruit juice (64 oz.), pancake mix, maple syrup, vegetable 
oil (32 oz.), peanut butter, jelly, dish soap, and feminine 
hygiene products. 

 

Stewardship Report: 
Ministry Fund Offering 04/20/25: $10,172 
Weekly Budget expectation:   $11,538 
Year to Date Collection Amount:   $173,160 
Year to Date Collection Needs:  $184,615 
(under)/over budget to date:  ($11,455) 

†A Special Offering is collected the third Sunday of the month†  
Sunday, May 18 – GEMS 

Sunday, June 15 - Lighthouse Pregnancy Resource 


